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Oum El-Bouaghi on December 3rd , 2023 

 

INVITATION 

 

Master 1 Students, belonging to the BAC+4 category, are kindly 

invited to attend a general meeting with Pr. B.Saoudi, the Dean of 

the Faculty, along with Mrs. R.Addad, the Vice-dean in Charge 

of Pedagogical Matters. The gathering will take place on 

Tuesday, December 5th at 13.30 in Amphitheater 01. 

Please note your attendance is mandatory. 

 

The Administration Office 

 

 


